
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

A heavy rain storm hit about the time cars were to take to the track for 

practice/qualifying.  Radar indicates more is on the way.  The August 5, 2022 

racing program has been cancelled due to weather. 

 

Those onsite should keep their pit pass wrist band; it is good for one use over 

the next four weeks.  Persons who have already purchased their grandstand 

ticket may use their grandstand ticket to attend one race over the next four 

weeks.   

 

More information will be posted once Autograph and Backpack Giveaway 

Nights have been rescheduled.  More information will also be posted regarding 

setting the field for the Hutcherson Grand Slam Finale.   

 

Thank you.   


